
 

 

3 July 2018 

Recycling Collection 

 

 

17 July 2018 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm in Council Chambers, 80 
Monger St, Bencubbin 

 

 

Cr Tony Sachse  

President 
P: 9685 1257 

crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Nick Gillett 
Deputy President 

P: 9686 2007 

crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Stuart Faulkner  
P: 9686 1050 

crfaulkner@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Leeanne Gobbart 

P: 9684 8042 
crgobbart@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

 

Cr Rachel Kirby 
P: 9686 1160 

crkirby@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Stuart Putt 

P: 9686 2078 
crputt@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Ian Sanders 
P: 9685 1213 

crsanders@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

25 June 2018 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
PROPOSED LOCAL LAW 

Health Local Law 2018 
 
At the ordinary meeting of Council on 15 May 2018 Council resolved 
to give public notice of its intention to make the Shire of Mt Marshall 
Health Local Law 2018. 
 
The purpose and effect of the law is to effect corrections in the Shire 
of Mt Marshall Health Local Law 2014 as required by the joint 
Standing Committee on Delegated legislation. 
 
A copy of the proposed law may be inspected at or obtained from the 
Shire of Mt Marshall Administration Centre in Monger St Bencubbin 
between the hours of 9.00am and 4.00pm Monday to Friday until 2 
July 2018.  
 
Written submissions about the proposed local law may be made to 
the Chief Executive Officer, Shire of Mt Marshall, PO Box 20 
Bencubbin WA 6477. Submissions will be received up to and 
including Monday 2 July 2018 at 4.00pm. 
 

John Nuttall 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
LICENSING UNAVAILABLE — 28 JUNE 
Please be advised that Department of 
Transport licensing services will not be 
available between the hours of 9am and 1pm 
on Thursday 28 June.   This is to allow for 
the installation of new licensing computer 
equipment.  We apologise for the 
inconvenience and as always we recommend 
contacting the Shire office to check the 
availability of licensing services when 
travelling distances to get licensing 
transactions completed.  



ROADWORKS IN BEACON 

Please be advised that the intersection of Beacon-

Bencubbin Road and Burakin-Wialki Road will be 

undergoing sealing works on Thursday 28 and Friday 29 

June .  At times during the works it will be necessary to 

close a section of Kirby St between Lucas and Lindsay 

Streets.  Detours will be in place.  Please use caution 

when in the area and obey all traffic management 

directions.  

 

 

BUSINESS SUPPORT THROUGH BUSINESS LOCAL 

Did you know you can access free, confidential business advisory services through Business Local? 

Business Local is an initiative of the Small Business Development Corporation to streamline the 

delivery of small business advisory services across Western Australia.  Business Local services have 

been operating since 2015 and are available free of charge to all businesses, at all stages of 

development.  RSM Australia was recently awarded a renewed contract to provide this service to the 

Central Wheatbelt area.  RSM will aim to equip and empower small business owners and managers 

with the skills and knowledge they need to effectively analyse their business model, practices and 

financial position. RSM Merredin can be contacted on  9041 

1655. 


